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On September 27, 2022, Blue Cross Complete notified providers that effective December 1, 2022, the 
plan will require an authorization for monitored anesthesia for gastrointestinal endoscopy 
(colonoscopy or EGD).  
 
Please be advised that Blue Cross Complete has reversed its decision. As such, no authorization will be 
required for this service.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Blue Cross Complete Provider Services at 1-888-312-5713 or 
your Blue Cross Complete provider account executive.  
 
 
 

### 
 


